
 

05 December 2008  

Public Alert Over Fake CLP Recruitment Advertisement 

CLP Holdings Limited says it has reported to police authorities in both Hong Kong and Chinese 

mainland that a fake recruitment notice passed off as CLP's has been found on the Mainland. The 

Company is now taking action to address this unauthorised activity. 

The company has received enquiries about job opportunities advertised through emails which claim that 

the company has a large number of job openings on the Mainland. 

Some job seekers have told the company that they were approached by an unknown recruitment agent 

after sending CVs to various recruitment websites. 

This recruitment agent identified themselves as (中電控股有限公司人力資源中心), a CLP operation based in 

Meizhou, Guangdong (廣東省梅州市). 

CLP takes this opportunity to stress that: 

1.  There is no CLP operation with the name claimed by the recruitment agent; 

2.  The agent that places the job advertisements does not belong to CLP nor has CLP 

authorised such recruitment activity or advertisement; 

3.  CLP has no plans to recruit people for its business in the Mainland in the manner 

claimed. 

In addition to CLP reporting this case to the police authorities, CLP reserves its right to take legal action 

in respect of activities undertaken by individuals or parties that infringe CLP's identity and/or 

intellectual property and/or misrepresent CLP's business or damage its reputation. 

CLP's official website is www.clpgroup.com. Members of the public who wish to make enquiries in 

relation to the advertisements described above should do so by contacting CLP on the CLP Enquiry 

Hotline (852) 2678 8111 or by email clp_info@clp.com.hk, or the Commercial Crime Bureau hotline of 

Hong Kong Police Force (852) 2860 5012.  
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